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Committee Members: Holly Irwin, Chair, Kerry Fulcher, Mark Pitts, Michelle Chen, Dean 
Nelson, Larry Rankin, Dean Nelson, Kim Hogelucht, Phyllis Fox, Michael Lodahl, 
Enedina Martinez, Nick Pacella  
 
 
Proposal regarding Professional Administrative Services – Preliminary Credential AND  
Proposal regarding Professional Administrative Services – Clear Credential 
 
11 GSC Members 
8 votes collected 
YES: 8 
NO: 0 
Motion passes 
 
 
 
On Tue, Feb 3, 2015 at 8:44 AM, Holly Irwin <HollyIrwin@pointloma.edu> wrote: 
Good morning IRB, 
 
I appreciate your patience with the two SOE proposals we discussed during our meeting last week. I was 
working with SOE on a couple of questions to be sure that we had everything in order. 
 
As approved in our meeting last Thursday, we are going to conduct the vote for the two SOE proposals via 
email. If there is any point for which you'd like to discuss in our next meeting, please let me know. We can bring 
the proposal back to the committee on Feb. 12. 
 
First two files pertain to the preliminary credential for the Professional Administrative Services. (Note that the 
second 'file' is a zipped file with multiple documents.) The proposal lists the different actions separately and I 
organized the catalog copy portion so that you can see what is taking place. 
 
The next two files pertain to the clear credential for the Professional Administrative Services. (Note that, again, 
the second 'file' is a zipped file with 2 documents.) Again, the proposal lists the different actions separately and 
I organized the catalog copy portion so that you can see what is taking place. 
 
In both the preliminary and clear you will see an expanded response to the mission question. 
 
Please let GESC know if you have any questions, or if you are ready to vote to respond accordingly. 
 
Thank you! 
 
Holly 
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